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Friends of the Circus are a not for profit group who aim to provide support and raise the 
profile for the talented and committed performers in the “Circus Arts Performance Troupe” 
and “Performance Stream”. 

We are parents and community members who work to raise funds for equipment, costumes 
and to assist with performance opportunities.  We assist Circus Arts and endeavour to do 
whatever we can to enable them to continue enhancing the circus experience for the 
students.   

Circus Arts provide the venue and coaches; plus support and networking from the Industry. 

The coaches and staff also generously support FOTC and Troupe with their time,    

Belinda Hultgren has created a space that is a unique combination of fun, solace, safe haven 

and professional circus training arena.  Circus by its very nature offers something for every-

one and a place for all to shine. The non competitive, encouraging and supportive 

environment Belinda has fostered creates a platform from which students can achieve their 

dreams and feel part of “the Circus Family”. 

 



Performance Troupe Coaches 

Simon 

Ziggy 

Molly 



Tasmanian Circus Festival 

                    January 2018 

 

Upskilling & building 

connections and friendships 

FUN & 

more 

FUN 



  

Bluesfest 2018 

Magical Easter weekend 

with 

Circus Arts Australia 





 

More Magic Bluesfest Moments... 



Sharing in 

our 

Community 



Splendour in the Grass 



Little Splendour 



Performance Troupe Show 

“Impossible” 



I’m 

possible 



FOTC are very grateful to Llama 

for the wonderful costumes. 



Petite Rig Pirate Show 

FOTC financed specialist 

training on the petite rig. 



And then there was a Tramp Wall….. 

FOTC were able to finance the building of the Tramp Wall   

& new springs and mat for the trampoline. 



 

Bring it on 2019 


